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Capital Campaign Begins! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All parishioners will be invited 

to a Campaign Reception 
 

St. John the Baptist Catholic Church is proud to announce the 

inauguration of the Continuing the Legacy of Faith Capital 

Campaign.   This campaign will look to raise funds needed to 

begin construction of our new church.  

 

Over the next several weeks, you will receive information about 

the campaign from the pulpit, through the mail, in the bulletin, at 

campaign receptions (see details below) and from your fellow 

parishioners.  We ask that everyone give their fullest attention 

and cooperation to the efforts of the campaign as it is vital to the 

present and future of St. John the Baptist. 

 

During this campaign, all parishioners will be asked to offer of 

their true sacrificial gifts of stewardship and prayer in order to 

ensure our success. 

 

 

This is 

Recruitment 

Weekend! 
 
As explained during Mass today, 

this weekend is Volunteer 

Recruitment Weekend for the 

Continuing the Legacy of Faith 

Capital Campaign. Over the next 

several weeks, we will be 

reaching out to every parish 

family to spread the word. We 

need your time and talent 

to be successful! 

 

With a parish the size of ours, we 

need many volunteers to assist 

with phone calls, mailings, 

receptions, etc. 

The more people we 

have involved, the easier 

our task will be!  

In the coming weeks, every registered family of St. John the 

Baptist will receive an invitation to attend one of a series of 

campaign receptions.  At these receptions, Father Bayhi and 

members of the Campaign Committee will be on hand to 

discuss the needs and challenges we face and how we, as a 

parish  family,  will  address  these  needs. This is  

your opportunity to learn firsthand about the  

campaign, ask questions, receive your campaign  

materials and meet with your fellow parishioners.  

 

Because this is an important time in the life of our  

parish community, we ask that all parishioners 

take the time to attend a reception.  Invitations 

will be mailed in the coming days.  Please RSVP 

as soon as possible so that we can plan for your  

attendance.  See you there!! 
 
 

St. John the Baptist Catholic Church 


